

300 Dufferin Avenue PO Box 5035 London ON N6A 4L9 Office of the Mayor



March 21, 2015

Ideal Way 50 Northumberland Road, Unit 50 London, ON N6H 5J2

Dear Walk of Inclusion organizers and participants:

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to join you today.

I am looking forward to the second annual Walk of Inclusion in London. This event is very important to our entire community.

London is striving to be an inclusive community. We live in a city where people respect one another and are bound together by shared beliefs of care, compassion and respect for one another. Events like the Walk of Inclusion serve as a strong reminder to act on these shared values every day.

I wish you the very best for your event and look forward to a great day.

Sincerely,

Matt Brown

Mayor